
 

Year 6 Parent/Staff Working Party 

Meeting #2 29.4.24 

 

Important dates and other information 
 

Item Date Discussion Action 

Hoodies tbc PF to ask GP whether they can be worn for 

final 2 weeks of term 

PF 

Individual 

Photos 

Thursday 6th 

June 

Y6 leavers + whole school photo 

There was some discussion about whether 

these were needed, as some lovely 

pictures have already been taken. But it’s 

booked now, and there is no obligation to 

purchase. 

None 

Photos for 

memories 

Before end 

of term 

Ati and Sarah have created a book and 

will put the order through once they have 

numbers from everyone. Cost approx. £32 

Ati and Sarah S to co-

ordinate this together 

SATs 13-16 May Mon-Thur – breakfast served from 8.15am 

in the church to promote camaraderie, 

calm any nerves etc. 

 

On the Friday of SATs week, the class is 

keen for a day on the field (weather 

permitting), with sports, chilling etc. They 

will have their lunch in church as normal. 

Staff to organise and run this 

 

 

 

Owls Class 

Assembly 

Friday 24th 

May 

The children will share some of their 

learning over the year. All parents 

welcome. 

PF to enable the children to 

plan this 

Residential 1-4 July Viney Hill Activity Centre Letter with final details to be 

sent out by JF/PF 

KS2 

Production 

Tuesday 

16th July & 

Wednesday 

17th July 

6.00pm 

 

The children have chosen to perform 

‘Wind in the Willows’. They would like it 

slightly re-written, to ‘Horsleyfy’ it and 

make it more contemporary. 

PF and team to meet and 

work on this 

Leavers’ 

assembly 

in 

Gloucester 

cathedral 

Tbc – still 

awaiting 

date 

For schools across the county. PF and GP 

to attend with children. Still awaiting 

JF to book coach (school 

funds this event) 

Y6 Day 

Out 

 

Thursday 

18th July tbc 

Children to make choice between a 

possible 3 options (Ninja Warrior and 

Airhop were mentioned during the 

meeting). 

JF to enquire about a coach 

PF to plan and organise a 

vote with the children 

End of 

Year 

Leavers’ 

Assembly 

Friday 19th 

July,  

11.00am 

In church 

Bring tissues. During end of year assembly 

– in the past, awards have been given for 

sport and art. After discussion, people felt 

keen that PF award ‘silly’ certificates to all 

the leavers, so that all the children receive 

something. 

PF and class to plan this 

PF to collate photos for 

presentation 

Camp Out Friday 12th 

July 

Discussion about food – pizza/chips from 

Nailsworth. Possible ask The Hog if they will 

do food. 

Y6 WhatsApp group to 

organise this 

 


